
Term 2  2022 
 

BOT Meeting Dates   

24 May                 

28 June   

 

Queens Birthday  

6 June (No School) 

 

Teacher Only Day 

13 June    

(No school)  

 

Matariki 

24 June    

(No school)   

 

Matariki            

Breakfast 

27 June   

 

Junior Ice                      

Skating Begins 

27 June                

(to be confirmed)  

 

Glo Show 

6 July                   

(to be confirmed) 

 

Term 2 Ends          

8 July 
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It is great to have everyone back at school for what we hope will be a more 

‘normal’ term. Please be aware that some of our activities this term are still to be 
confirmed as we are waiting to hear from providers whether events are able to go 
ahead.     
 
As many of you will be aware, some of the goal setting interviews arranged at 
the end of last term had to be postponed. If you would still like to come and 
meet with your child’s teacher please contact them directly this week to set up a 
meeting time. Otherwise the next round of formal goal setting interviews are 
scheduled for the beginning of Term 3.  
 
Thank you to Finlay and Ally who did a great job representing Glenorchy 

School by speaking at the Glenorchy ANZAC Service in the holidays. The    
student art work that we displayed around the hall was also greatly appreciated. 
 
Please note our procedures for the current Covid-19 Orange setting: 
 
We will continue to keep the general health measures in place - maintaining good 
hand hygiene and cough and sneeze etiquette, physical distancing when we can, 
keeping spaces well ventilated and staying home if unwell. 
 

• Parents and visitors are required to wear a face mask when inside the  
 school building.  

 

• Senior students should continue to bring a face mask to school each day 
 as they may be required to wear them from time to time.  

 

• Parents can meet children at the main entrance after school rather than 
 the three separate places we had last term.  

 

• Students aged 12 and above are required to wear a face mask on school or 
 public transport. 
 

Student of the Week 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell and Gorettie 




